
The information for students to be examined on August 2020 terms 

 

Dear students,  

based on the recent  regulation issued by the P.J.Safarik University administration you can make 

decision on way how you will be examined. There are two options: either personally or online. In case 

you prefer online examination you must announce the decision on the online examination till July 12th 

to vladimir.medvec@upjs.sk  using your official university mail. After that ing. Medvec will contact you 

on July 13th from 8.30 a.m. to check online communication quality. During the checking you must be 

at the site you will be present on the examination day and being connected in MS TEAMS. The 

prerequisite for the online examination is a quality internet connection and web camera. If everything 

goes well, on day you already have registered to via AIS you will have to wait untill I call you and start 

communication and examination for which I will address to you 3 questions (1 general microbiology, 1 

virology,clinical microbiology,  1 bacteriology, parasitology, mycology).  

Those not choosing online examination must come on day they already registered to at 8.00 a.m. to 

Institute of Medical and Clinical Microbiology, Faculty building, 6th floor. 

 

Dr.h.c. Prof. MUDr. Leonard Siegfried, CSc. 

The Head of Institute of Medical and Clinical Microbiology 

 


